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Gabbard, Lacey A

From: Claudia Malone <mcdeane2007@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 11:05 AM
To: Gabbard, Lacey A
Subject: 19DEVPLAN1059

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

Hello Lacey, 
 
The reason for my email is to inquire about the development plan for McDeane  Rd Apartments located at 5618 
McDeane Road - The Neighborhood Association VP thinks that the plans have not been submitted to the 
Planning Commission and that there is several hearings in the very near future regarding the Zoning and the 
Neighborhoods input. She also thinks that as a neighborhood we can fight this and stop the project. Even 
thought I have sent her all the Documents and Plans associated with this build. 
 
If  I am reading this correctly the Plans have been submitted are going through each department that is required; 
so far, without delays.  
 
I would like to know if I am correct and the plans for this development are underway.  I would also like to know 
if there is projected ground breaking date. 
 
Please advise as soon as possible, this will determine how quickly I need to place my home on the market.  
 
Regards, 
Dan and Claudia Malone 
5602 McDeane Rd, Louisville, KY 40216 
 


